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March 16, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2019:                Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which requires Department of
Revenue to submit to Legislative Revenue Officer information from Oregon tax returns about
certain corporations doing business in Oregon.

The Legislature and the people need to know what large corporations are paying in taxes and
the extent to which they are benefiting from "tax expenditures."
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